Happy Holidays 2015
Jocelyn continues with her love of Aerial Silks, so much so that she convinced us to buy her a rig for doing silks at home! Links to pictures and videos available at:
http://www-cs-students.stanford.edu/~yduj/silk/
Perry continues with his love of games (both video and board) and programming.

This is the year of High School Search.  Despite living in “an excellent school district,” we are underwhelmed with the public school.  It may be that we are underwhelmed with the current overly-restrictive state-mandated requirements, which prevent good teachers from doing good work, so school has to be boring.  This is very sad.  We may end up with the local public high school for Perry anyway, though there is an attractive “alternative-style” school we think he’d do well in.  Unfortunately it’s over an hour’s drive away.  Jocelyn is looking at several private high schools, one of which is in the same hour’s-drive-away town.  The others are all public transit accessible, or have a bus with a stop that’s not too far.  All of this takes up a lot of time with open houses and tours and day-long visits.
This year Perry is being “home schooled at home” after his “we’re not a school” abruptly closed at the beginning of the school year.  It’s working out OK, as we’re mostly following the procedures he is used to from his time at Perduco.  Jocelyn is in her last year at Sage, where she continues to excel at language and history, and participate in many after-school activities.
No big trips this year, just a lot of hanging around home.  Summer camp schedules were stupidly arranged so one kid was in camp at all times, but usually not both!
In my 2012 holiday letter I reported on having acquired pet mice.  The one remaining mouse is still alive as of this writing.  That makes it about 4 years old.  Mice live, um, 2-3 years… We researched mouse aging, and found a thing called the Methesulah Mouse Prize, given to researchers for extending the lives of mice.  The current holder had a mouse live for 10 days shy of 4 years; we have clearly surpassed that, given the minimum possible age at purchase time.  There are other, much longer, claims for mouse lifespans, so we don’t really know if we have the oldest mouse ever.  But it’s pretty cool that it’s in the running!  Every day I exclaim, “The mouse is still alive!”  One day I will be disappointed.
